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2025-2026 School Year 
 

Dear Maine Seal of Biliteracy Recipient,  

Congratulations on earning the Seal of Biliteracy! This recognition celebrates your dedication 
and success in developing strong skills in both English and an additional language. 

Being bilingual is a tremendous strength, one that opens doors to new cultures, connections, 
careers, and academic opportunities. The Seal of Biliteracy is an official acknowledgment of your 
efforts and abilities, and it may be included in college applications, resumes, and job interviews 
to highlight your linguistic and cultural skills. 

Be sure to request that your transcript includes the Seal of Biliteracy, including the language and 
proficiency level you earned. 

We hope you continue your language learning journey and take pride in this accomplishment; 
you’ve earned it! 
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